
Center for Extended Learning

Office of Instructional Technology

Join us this spring as Minot State University faculty share their 

knowledge and application skills for various technologies and 

strategies for teaching in the online environment.

Our spring session will be held on Wednesday, May 20 from  

9 a.m. to 4 p.m. CST in room 308, Old Main. Details for our  

fall session are to be released soon.  

The institute is free to MSU and Bottineau faculty. The attire 

is casual and a light lunch will be provided. Please contact Amy 

Woodbeck (701-858-3989) if you have special needs. 

TO REGISTER contact Mark Timbrook  

at 701-858-3832 or  

mark.timbrook@minotstateu.edu

SHEDULE OF EVENTS
9 – 9:50 a.m.  •  Room 308
	 Dr. Holly Pedersen addresses  

the effective selection and use of 
multimedia in online courses.

10 – 10:50 a.m.  •  Room 316
	 Sherie Saltveit will discuss the  

Blackboard gradebook application  
and settings.

11 – 11:50 a.m.  •  Room 308
	 Dr. Kristen Warmoth, will discuss 

the Guidelines for the Evaluation 
of Distance Education from the 
perspective of the Higher Learning 
Commission. 

Noon – 1 p.m.   •  Lunch
	 Guest lunch speaker, Laurie Weber, 

MSU Financial Aid.

1 – 1:30 p.m.  •  Room 308
	 Mark Timbrook will demonstrate  

how to create PowerPoint Voice-
overs. Several strategies for  
interaction will also be provided.

2 – 2:50 p.m.  •  Room 308
	 Kimberly Schwinler will discuss the 

methods and strategies for instruct-
ing a high-risk math course online.

3 – 3:30 p.m.  •  Room 308
	 Ben Bruton will discuss the  

Embedded Librarian application  
in online courses.

3:30 – 3:50 p.m.  •  Room 308
	 Lisa Dooley will discuss the Keep 

You Safe Program and how it  
applies in the online environment.
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